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Tom Errico <thomas.errico@tylin.com> Mon, Aug 22, 2016 at 1:23 PM
To: Barbara Barhydt <bab@portlandmaine.gov>

Cc: "Fraser, Jean" <jf@portlandmaine.gov>, Katherine Earley <kas@portlandmaine.gov>,
Jeremiah Bartlett <JBartlett@portlandmaine.gov>, Lauren Swett
<Iswett@woodardcurran.com>, Jeff Tarling <jst@portlandmaine.gov>

Hi Barbara — | have reviewed the most current project information and offer the following
final traffic comments.

| find the existing parking lot layout to be acceptable and support a waiver from the
City’s technical standards for parking aisle width.

Bruce Hyman has provided design direction on the sidewalk ramps. The plans
should be revised to reflect Bruce’'s comments.

If you have any questions or comments, please contact me.

Best regards,

Thomas A. Errico, PE
Senior Associate

Traffic Engineering Director
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